
Church Officials,
I'm thrilled to introduce you to our instructor-led online
course, "Restoration Through Faith," designed to support
families navigating the complexities of divorce.

This course is an extension of a well-known parenting
program, often court-ordered for individuals undergoing
divorce proceedings. It merges biblical principles with
practical guidance, offering invaluable insights to parents
and children during this transitional phase. The course
includes a comprehensive book, serving as a rich resource
for enhancing co-parenting skills, applying biblical
teachings, and nurturing resilience within families.

We're excited to bring this course to your congregation with
a unique offer. Participants won't have to cover the cost of
the book and can enroll in the course at a special rate of
$25 per person. This opportunity aims to provide crucial
guidance and support to families within our community
facing challenging times.

We believe this program aligns perfectly with your church's
mission to support families navigating difficulties. Your
assistance in sharing this opportunity with your parishioners
would be incredibly valuable.

Please feel free to reach out if you have any queries or
wish to discuss this further. Your support in reaching
families in need is immensely appreciated. We have
included a letter to share with parents.

Warm regards,

Sonja L. Howell, PhD
Sonja@TranquilStudio.org
517-431-3000
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